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My children chose virtual charter school because it best fits their learning needs, but 

they’re unfairly excluded from crucial Student Success Act funding. HB 2583 corrects 

this by ensuring equal access to resources while keeping funds within Oregon’s 

community-run schools. It’s time to support all students. Charter schools fill an 

excellent void for children who thrive in a dynamic learning environment away from 

the distractions of large classrooms. This has given them the ability to excel on all 

measured matrixes. I am willing to answer any further questions you may have about 

my stance and why I feel this way.   

 

Shaun Ryan 


